Dear Kelli,
Thank you for renewing your membership in the Association for Conductive Education in North America (ACENA).  Our organization is here to represent and support the programs and professionals providing conductive education services within North America. 
You have selected the Student Conductive Education Teacher category.
As a member, you are entitled to these rights and privileges:
        voting
        holding any office
        serving on committees (subject to specific qualifications of the office or committee)
        attending/participating in all regular and special meetings of ACENA
        receiving a discount at all ACENA conferences
        posting employment notices on the ACENA website
        receiving the newsletter and routine mailings
        receiving manuals, materials and more from ACENA.
I would like to encourage you to get involved and take advantage of all the benefits your membership has to offer. Please visit our website frequently for the latest information from the organization. Consider participating in meetings. Ask questions. Offer your help.  We would love to hear from you.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Please note, this is the email address ACENA will use for any official correspondence. If you wish to change this address, please let me know. Also, remember to keep us up to date if your employment or other personal membership information changes at any point.
We would like you to also check the listing of your affiliated center on our website, and let us know if any changes arise.  As you have now obtained an individual membership with ACENA, your Center might also be eligible to become an ACENA Center member for free. Please check out our website for more information.
Please note, your membership will expire on: 12/31/2015.
Thank you again for choosing to be a member of this organization. We appreciate your support of conductive education in North America.

Sincerely,
Elizabeth Filkins, CET
ACENA Director of Membership

